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From your Secretary:  

 

At the Committee Meeting on Friday 20
th

 January 2023, it was confirmed that  

Tom Major will be starting Bridge Lessons in February. 

The lessons will be starting on Tuesday 21
st

 February 2023 for eight weeks. 

The cost of these lessons will be $50.00 

 

There will be advertising in local papers for the Glasshouse Mountains area 

and also the Caboolture area. 

 

We are asking current members to have a word with friends and if you are in 

a group, see if anyone is interested. There will be pamphlets available for 

distribution. A Newsletter will be sent out advising this request. 

 

Tom Major also advised that our Club will be sponsoring a Golf Competition 

once again. We have always had a good relationship with the Golf Club and 

would like to continue on with their new Committee. 

 

We are trialling a new letterhead this month. The committee would be happy 

to get feedback from members.  Below are a few alternatives.                                                             

 

 

 



   

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

I have fiddled around with my selection and can do the same with the others. 

There are plenty more but it was doing my head in going through them all. 

 

 
I  

COVID IS STILL WITH US: 

‘Not much on the supermarket shelves yesterday, so I decided to improvise. 

Dinner last night was a risotto. I made it with mushrooms I foraged for locally, 

Not only was it delicious, but soon after a Welsh male voice choir of purple 

elephants showed up and sang the whole of Meatloaf’s ‘Bat out of Hell’ Album. 

accompanied by a light show.’ 

 

We have been reasonably lucky so far as Club with members having Covid. 

Unfortunately, it is still with us, so please remember if you are coughing or 

spluttering, always wear a mask. 

If you sneeze, make a grab for the disinfectant. Disinfect your hands after each 

table. 

 

 

 

HAPPY BRIDGING EVERYONE 


